Current COVID-19 situation at The Makers Studio
As per the current NSW Government requirements.( July 2022)
Anyone can visit retail or business premises or education facilities. 
· Customers and staff are not required to be fully vaccinated or carry vaccination evidence
· [bookmark: _GoBack]COVID-19 Safe Check-in is not required 
however all visitors are asked to sign in to the visitors book each time you enter the facility
· Face masks are not required.- however may be worn at the discretion of individuals
We are no longer required to have a Safety Plan.
However please follow the following.
1. Do not attend the workshop space if you are unwell or have covid or flu like symptoms.
2. maintain a safe distance from others while in the workshop space.
3. use hand sanitiser provided.


